
 

INTEROFFICE MEMORAND UM 

TO: TRANSIT AND PARKING COMMISSION 

FROM: ADA SUBCOMMITTEE TO THE TRANSIT AND PARKING COMMISSION 

SUBJECT: MOTION REGARDING REMOVAL OF BUS STOPS ON JOHNSON STREET 

DATE: 1/8/2014 

CC:    

At the November 18, 2013 meeting of the ADA Transit Subcommittee to the Transit and Parking 
Commission, Ms. Susan De Vos moved that other ways of gathering information about the removal 
of bus stops on Johnson Street should be pursued, and that could involve putting flyers on buses and 
doing a survey on Metro’s website to get feedback from people who might not easily be able to 
attend a neighborhood meeting and would definitely have something to say about this issue.  Also, 
after a bus stop has been eliminated, it could be re-opened as needed in the future.  Mr. Bill Tangney 
seconded.  The motion passed by voice vote/other.  

 

 


